

St Joseph's School

Dear Parents and Caregivers

2025 Year 5 Camp

The Year 5 students will be heading off on an overnight camp in Term 4. This year's camp in on October 20 - 21 and will be held at the Swan Valley Adventure Camp in Middle Swan. The purpose of this camp is to provide students with a transition before their 3-day Year 6 Camp the following year and to give students an opportunity to reflect on their leadership potential to become Year 6 Student Leaders in 2026.

Key details:

Event: Year 5 Camp

Venue: Swan Valley Adventure Camp, 58 Yule Ave, Middle Swan

Date: Monday October 20, 2025

Depart: 8.50am

Date: Tuesday October 21, 2025

Return: 2.30pm

A parent information booklet and a copy of this letter have been uploaded to the 'Class Information' page on our website. The parent booklet will explain camp formalities and what your child should bring on camp with them.

Link to Class Information page: https://www.sjsnortham.wa.edu.au/class-information

As this is an overnight camp, we also ask that you please complete the online medical form for your child by Friday September 26.

The online form can be accessed via this link: https://forms.office.com/r/KZj6xr5dkX

On Monday October 13 (first day back next term) we will be holding a compulsory Parent Camp Meeting in Room 16 (Year 5G classroom) from 3.20pm – 3.50pm. We look forward to seeing you all there.

If you have any queries regarding the upcoming camp please contact your child's teacher, thank you.

Krystal Armarego (Year 5B): krystalbree.armarego@cewa.edu.au

Helen Sullivan (Year 5G): helen.sullivan@cewa.edu.au

Rebecca Curtis (Year 5G): rebecca.curtis1@cewa.edu.au

Yours sincerely

Krystal Armarego Helen Sullivan Rebecca Curtis Linley Waters
Year 5B Teacher Year 5G Teacher Head of Primary

September 17, 2025.